
 

***Important Transportation Information*** 

 

The following changes will be in effect for the 2020-

2021 school year for Manchester Community Schools 

Transportation: 

 

 Face coverings MUST be worn by all students entering the school 

bus.  A student will not be allowed to board the school bus 

without it. 

 

 To help keep our students safe from overcrowding and maintain 

social distancing on the school bus, only students attending 

Before and After School Care at Klager will be allowed to 

transfer on a school bus to or from the Klager Building. 


